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I-95 ramps at Beaver Street to close for roadway resurfacing this weekend 

 
Jacksonville – As part of the resurfacing improvement project on Beaver Street (U.S. 90) from 

Stockton to Ocean streets, I-95 north and southbound ramps from Beaver Street will be closed 

nightly for milling and paving work from Sunday, December 17 through Thursday December 21 

from 11 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

 

Motorists will be detoured to Davis Street where they will access I-95 from Old Kings Road. 

 

Preferred Materials Inc. (PMI) will be completing the $4.7 million project by early 2018,    

weather and schedule permitting.  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) encourages drivers to follow the speed limit 

through construction zones, watch for changing traffic patterns and stay within the limits of the 

orange cones and barrels.  

 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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